
 
 

 
 
 

Date: February 13, 2020 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
Corporate Relations Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Submission of Unaudited Financial Result of the Company for the Quarter ended 

December 31, 2019 along with Limited Review Report . 
 
Ref: Rose Merc Limited. (Security Id: ROSEMER,  Code: 512115) 
 
In reference to captioned subject and pursuant to the Regulation 33 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you 
that Board of Directors in their Meeting held at the Registered office of the company which 
was commenced at 02:00 P.M. and concluded at 02:35 P.M. interalia to receive, consider 
and take on record the following:  
 
1. Approved Unaudited Financial Results for quarter ended December 31, 2019. 
 
2. Limited Review Report for quarter ended December 31, 2019. 
 
3. This is to inform that the board has took on record the resignation letter of Ms. Shakuntla 
Devendra Shah (DIN: 06936927) and recorded its appreciation for the valuable services 
rendered by her during his tenure as a Director of the Company. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record and bring it to the notice of members and Investors.  
  
Thanking You, 
 
For, Rose Merc Limited 
 
 
 
Monil Shah 
Company Secretary 
M.No: A59991 

http://www.mca.gov.in/mcafoportal/companyLLPMasterData.do
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